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Calvary Episcopal Church

Dear Friends of Calvary—

As we begin these busy days of autumn, I invite you to reflect upon your life experiences and recall those special moments you’ve enjoyed—what the French call “privileged moments”.  It may be when you completed that coveted college degree or when you landed your first job and enjoyed a paycheck!  Perhaps you recall with delight the day of your marriage or holding your first-born child in your arms.  Or was it your first grandchild, a niece or nephew?  You may also delight in savoring the moment when you bought your first house or finished—at last—paying off your home mortgage.

In my case, one of those cherished moments came when after many long, dark and scary days I was able once again to worship uninhibited at Calvary.  Our daily lives were no longer ruled by the pandemic. I could enter once again our sacred grounds without a mask, without signing in, without social distancing.  Communion was offered and received freely. It was a joy of immeasurable worth to socialize with friends—old and new—at our newly expanded and delicious coffee hour Sunday mornings.  Calvary’s many culinary artists continue to amaze us with an endless variety of treats—strictly yummy!

We have rebounded beautifully.  We’re blessed to have clergy filled with charisma and enthusiasm (and Shakespeare’s pizza).  We’re fully staffed with lay persons serving in so many capacities—choir, ushers, lay readers, to name a few.  Ministries for children, youth, and college students are being reimagined and launched. Our outreach services continue to mushroom.

Our theme for the 2024 Stewardship Campaign is GENEROUS HEARTS, OPEN DOORS.  We chose this because it spoke to our desire to continue to serve God through our mission and ministry at Calvary and the community at large. We need your help, and the need is great.  Recently, for example, our Saturday Café served breakfast to 75 individuals.  Your contributions—monetary or otherwise—do indeed make a difference.  Please think seriously about what is reasonable for you as a pledge and make 2024 one of those “privileged moments” for you and for Calvary.
Blessings,

Tim Ireland, Stewardship Chair
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